
Compliance Directive 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Employee Name] 

From: IT Department 

Subject: Compliance Directive for IT Policies 

Dear [Employee Name], 

This letter serves as a formal directive concerning the compliance with our IT policies and 

procedures. As part of our commitment to maintaining a secure and efficient working 

environment, we would like to remind all employees of the following key directives: 

• Adhere to the Password Policy: Ensure your passwords are complex and changed 

regularly. 

• Data Protection: Follow protocols for handling sensitive information as outlined in our 

Data Protection Policy. 

• Software Updates: Regularly update all software applications installed on your work 

devices. 

• Incident Reporting: Immediately report any suspicious activity or security incidents to the 

IT department. 

Your cooperation is crucial for maintaining our company's information security. Please 

acknowledge receipt of this directive and confirm your understanding of these compliance 

requirements by responding to this email. 

Thank you for your attention to these important matters. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

IT Department 


